@ Photo/Video Consent Form

The Future Of Education Youth Summit

Photo/Video Consent Form
The Future Of Education Youth Summit 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians/Teachers,

On the 26th of July we will be hosting the Future of Education Youth Summit at collaboration
Canterbury College. The Future of Education Youth Summit is a full-day event taking place the
day before the Educator Summit. Bringing together high school students from schools across
the community, the Youth Summit has been designed to empower high school students in
shaping their future as young professionals. This immersive full-day experience brings together
students from various schools across the community to explore how they can connect,
collaborate, and co-create on their path towards success in the evolving world.

Throughout the program, we are planning on capturing some photos and videos of your
students participating in the program. These photos and videos will be used by the BOP team
and the Future of Education Summit team for case studies, to highlight the program and
occasionally for promotion of future programs.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact our Operations Manager,
Emma Boyd, on 0434 125 913 or send us an email at info@bopindustries.com.

If you’re happy for us to capture photos and videos of your child throughout the program, please
sign below and return this form to us via email at info@bopindustries.com, or in person at the
Youth Summit.

I, , give permission for my child

to be photographed or appear on video as part of the

Youth Summit.

Your Signature
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